# Minutes Oxenhope Millennium Green Trustees Meeting 22<sup>nd</sup> June 2015 held at 8 West Drive.

**Present.** Ken Eastwood (Chair), Andrew Collinson, Celia Holmes, Richard Berry, and Tony Jones.

Apologies. Jeremy Mackrell and Chris Coupland.

## 1. Minutes.

Minutes of the meeting 27<sup>th</sup> April 2015 were approved.

# 2. Finances.

Andrew gave a brief appraisal of finances, the current account as at the end of May was £3,560.40, but after paying outstanding invoices this would result in a balance of £1,978.99.

#### 3. Horticulture.

The fence has been erected, and there is sufficient wire netting left to be used on the fencing leading down to the steam.

Three of the five nest boxes had been used, and it was suggested more should be purchased.

The flag Iris and wild garlic had taken well on the banking above the steam.

## 4. Health & Safety

The monthly inspection for June will be carried out by Tony and in July by Ken.

It was noted that the grass should be cut as close to the fete as possible. Andrew to remind the contractor of the date.

## 5. Litter Bins.

It has been noticed that BMDC were not emptying the litter bins as often as they had in the past. This could result in a problem if school parties use the green frequently. This situation is to be monitored.

Meeting closed at 9.00pm. Next meeting 13<sup>th</sup> July 2015 at 7.30pm 8 West drive.